May 11, 2018

The Honorable Charles Margines
Presiding Judge

Orange County Superior Court
700 Civic Center Drive West
Santa Ana, CA 92701

Re: City of Irvine Response to Orange County Grand Jury Report
“Orange County Fire Authority — Financial Flames on the Horizon?”

Dear Judge Margines:

The City of Irvine respectfully requests an extension to respond to the Orange County
Grand Jury Report, “Orange County Fire Authority — Financial Flames on the Horizon?”
by no later than September 20, 2018. The City requests additional time for responding
to allow for further analysis and City Council discussion.

Thank you for your consideration of this request. Please contact me or Acting City
Manager Grace Leung at 949-724-6909 if you have questions or if we can provide
additional information. :

Donald P. Wagner
Mayor

cc: Irvine City Council
Grace Leung, Acting City Manager
Jeff Melching, City Attorney
Bob Niccum, Foreperson
2017-2018 Orange County Grand Jury
700 Civic Center Drive West
Santa Ana, CA 92701



